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Today’s announcement brings to an end the growing uncertainty many consultants had about the Government’s commitment to health reform. We look forward to bedding in the necessary changes agreed as part of the new Consultants’ contract.

Consultants are acutely aware of the nation’s economic difficulties. We will give the most serious consideration to the Minister’s statement with regard to her position on the final salary instalment due next June.

At this stage consultants have delivered on 100% of the changes asked for and will get 50% of the pay increase agreed.

Benefits that are accruing from the new contract include:

· 20% increase in Consultant time

· Consultant availability over longer hours from 8.00 am to 8.00 pm

· Structured weekend attendance

· Clinical Directors

· Team working

These changes will ensure that Ireland can attain a Consultant delivered service at an early date.
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